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Board of Natural Scientists 
 

Soil 300 various – Certification Requirements – Notice #2024-211 
Summary of Comments on Initial Proposal with Board Responses 

December 11, 2024 Public Hearing 
 
Background 
 
The public hearing on Soil 300 various, Certification Requirements, was held on Wednesday, 
December 11, 2024, at 9:30 p.m.  Written comment was due no later than Monday, December 
23, 2024, at 4:00 p.m.  No members of the public were present to provide testimony.   
 
Public Comments 
 
There were no written or verbal public comments. 
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